
  

   

 

 

God is moving! 

 



 

This photo is of the first official gathering for The Village 

Church LV! We hosted an "Interest Gathering" where we 

shared a bit about the vision for The Village Church, 

answered questions and shared the Gospel. Each person 

here has expressed interest in joining what we are calling 

our Launch Team. We will continue to host these gatherings 

over the next few months. Our next meeting is on 

December 9th.  

 

 



 

Please Pray: 

• That God would grow this group both spiritually and 

numerically. 

• That out of this team God would reveal those mature 

enough to become part of our leadership team. 

  

  



 

  

 

In June, we started a parenting small group. It has been such a 

blessing! We have had so much fun together and feel a sense of 

true fellowship.  

Please Pray: 

• For our new study beginning in December on how Jesus 

reached the world one person at a time.  

• That God would lead some of these couples to join our 

launch team - specifically Justin & Elsa as they have 

recently expressed interest. 

  

 

 



 

  

 

  



 

The Kiddos  

• Chirysh is doing a lot of babysitting, geometry and growing up too fast. 

Pray for her as she attempts to finish her sophomore and junior years of 

high school in 12 months! 

• Michael has grown about 6 inches in the last few months! He is captain 

of his school's basketball team this year and loving it! Michael is a 

natural leader. Pray that he continues to develop into a godly leader. 

• Lydia has discovered a love of sewing this year. She is having so much 

fun picking out fabrics for her projects. We are so proud of how she has 

adjusted to traditional school this year. Please pray that she will grow 

more confident. 

• Ruby played soccer again this fall with a great team. She has taken to 

school like a fish to water. We are so thankful for a teacher that cheers 

her on. Ruby asks lots of questions about the "whys" of the Bible, pray 

that she will be able to comprehend the answers to her MANY questions. 

 

Thank you so much for being part of our adventure. It means more than 

we can express. As always, please reach out to us with any prayer 

requests. It is an honor to pray with you! We pray that your Christmas 

season is full of the opportunities to share the love of Jesus.  

 

Blessings ~ Bradley, Annie, Chirysh, Michael, Lydia & Ruby  
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